Moss & Barnett

Did You Know?

Kevin M. Busch, Moss & Barnett’'s Chief
Operating Officer, chair of the firm’s banking
and commercial transactions team, and a
member of the firm’s business law team,
was presented with a Civilian Award of
Commendation on June 5, 2014, by Chief
John M. Harrington of the Metro Transit Police.

On the evening of June 18, 2013, while on
his way home from work, Kevin came across a
young female victim who was being violently
beaten. As Kevin approached, the assailants
fled. Kevin aided the victim and called 911.
Officers arrived on the scene and later were
able to apprehend several suspects. As Chief
Harrington noted in his commendation, “It is the
collective effort of honest citizens and officers
on or off duty, being in the right place at the
right time, that provides safety and justice for
our community.”
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